
CHANGES FROM AGI
Dear Residents: 

Due to a shortage of kitchen personnel, the Brassie Grille will need to limit its hours
of operation. The Brassie will move to a Tuesday - Saturday five day work

week effective immediately and continue until we can adequately staff the
kitchen. Our liquor license restricts us from offering bar service without food

service, so we cannot keep the bar open exclusively.

Following the CDC recommendation, the restaurant will serve food and
beverages Tuesday - Saturday outdoors on the patio area for increased

ventilation. The Brassie wait staff will verbally communicate the daily
offerings to reduce the touch points that occur with customers handling

menus. Carry out service is available Tuesday - Saturday.

Golf operations will remain open seven days a week. We will not provide water on
the golf course from the coolers, so please bring you own water when playing. We
apologize, but we don’t want touching of a common container. Our golf carts are

wiped down after each use.

 - Sandpipers will move to Wednesdays
 - As previously announced, Nine and Dine (outdoors) will be on Thursdays 

If you need to purchase the water or a soft drink from the refrigerated cooler in the
golf or tennis pro shop, ask the staff to obtain it. We don’t want the cooler to be self

serve during this period.

Other events that are now cancelled include:

 - No Karaoke on March 21 
 - No Tunes for Turtles at the community Center on March 28

We apologize for the inconvenience. We appreciate your patronage, however
everyone's health and safety is our priority.
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